
Good Morning, 
I live in the Foxhollow community and I am very concerned about a new hub from CMHA that 
will be opened next year. I have 2 children and we chose this neighborhood because it is safe 
for them. Please keep it the same. Do not add any hubs. 
This hub will be in the proximity to the playground. 
Please add this comment to the report. 
 
Thank you,  
Best regards  
Iryna Omelchenko  
 


